
Hello, everyone! 
 
This past session was a success! The girls got to work on writing scripts using prompts and 
they learned about how TV scripts are used in film making.  
 
Our last session is on May 31! :( We can't believe how quickly this year has flown by, and 
how much everyone has learned.  
 
Can't wait to see everyone there! 
Mae on behalf of LIT 
 


